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June 12, 2020

Dear ATA Members and Friends,

The IRS requires that we provide notice to you regarding the amount of your dues and contributions
made to Alaska Trollers Association that is allocated net of lobbyist activities.

In 2019, ATA’s lobbying expenses amounted to 2% of its total revenue. Therefore, members who plan
to use their ATA dues and donations for tax purposes can claim 98% of their contribution as tax-
deductible for 2019.

We suggest you consult with your tax accountant to ascertain the appropriate deduction for your
specific circumstances.

Thank you for your continued support of ATA.
Best Regards,

Amy Daugherty
Executive Director



